
 

 

 

 

INCLUDED 

This year at All Saints, we were delighted to support the NSPCC by taking part in Number Day. 

We joined schools all over the country celebrating how much fun maths can be, whilst raising 

money for a great cause.    

 

The national pandemic has made this year a tricky one for many, and as a result, the NSPCC 

needs our support more than ever. By raising money, we have been able to help to fund their 

vital services, such as Childline, and help them to prevent abuse and be there for children in 

need.  

 

To celebrate Number Day, the children at All Saints’ took part in a huge range of maths 

activities, puzzles and games which promoted a positive, ‘can-do’ attitude towards maths and 

proved how fun and meaningful maths can be.  

The children thoroughly enjoyed the day and made a super effort with their ‘Dress up for 

Digits’ outfits as you can see from all the photographs that follow! 

 

Thank you to all the staff at All Saints’ for the effort and inspiring activities that made our 

Number Day so successful.  

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

Reception class went on a number and shape hunt around the school grounds, they collected ten 

natural objects and then placed them into two piles saying they had made ten. They then made 

shapes with their bodies.  

In the afternoon, the children did Maths through P.E. They took part in dice warm up games, they 

made equations based on how many bean bags they could throw into a hoop and played a game which 

involved getting into groups based on ‘number of legs’- six legs = three children.  To finish the 

session, they played ‘What's the time Mr Wolf?’ a firm favourite!   

.  

At All Saints’ CE Primary, we are ‘Children 

of God’. We wear our crowns with pride.  

Together we are Included, Involved and 

Inspired.  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 2 enjoyed reading a new book about what can happen in the natural world 

within a second, minute, hour, day and so on. Then they tried some practical 

activities outside to see what they could do in one minute. They also enjoyed 

some outdoor games based on direction and position. 

In class, they had a great time using their Maths skills when playing a variety 

of Maths games.  

Year 1 had a super, but a bit of a scary 

‘Number Day’! When they arrived at school 

they found spiders all over their classroom, 

some of the teachers reported finding 

spiders in their rooms as well and Miss 

Bacon even found one in her hair! After 

sharing the Spinderella story, Year 1 

suddenly realised why there were spiders 

around the school; they wanted to learn 

their numbers too! To help the spiders with 

their learning, Year one practised their 

number formation and made some spider 

numbers. Noah made an amazing Rainbow one 

and we all shouted ‘Up with Numbers!’ like in 

the story.  

The children listened to some fun number 

songs and performed actions to them for PE 

and also took part in the NSPCC Buddy 

Maths Number Challenge.  Jackson and Liza 

were superstars at putting the jigsaw pieces 

together and helping Buddy.  
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 3 had a fun morning 

getting involved in Number day. 

The children looked at 

equivalent fractions, drawing 

picture to help them with their 

application. They were also 

treated to a super number-

based nursery rhyme quiz 

created by Mrs Holmes! In the 

afternoon maths was 

incorporated into art; the 

children had to measure 

accurate shapes to help them to 

create Mayan mask. They also 

did some careful measuring of 

their triple jumps in PE. 

 

Year 4 had a terrific morning playing frisbee golf in PE counting how many throws to 

get through each hoop then board games based around number. They finished the 

morning off with a story book about division with remainders!  

What a fun day 😀 

https://www.facebook.com/photo.php?fbid=597018557460962&set=a.108626276300195&type=3&eid=ARBo41z9KkClwYdVlCPoP7O5f4HBIc2TOaINkoG3p7yZGOLX9IZXai8xFbc8T4l7o7iI4HFMVvts7K_O
https://www.facebook.com/photo.php?fbid=597018557460962&set=a.108626276300195&type=3&eid=ARBo41z9KkClwYdVlCPoP7O5f4HBIc2TOaINkoG3p7yZGOLX9IZXai8xFbc8T4l7o7iI4HFMVvts7K_O


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 6 had a fun-filled competitive 

morning of managing money in a 

classic game of Monopoly! They 

needed to put their logic and 

communication skills to the text to 

see who would become the Monopoly 

millionaire! 
 

Year 5 celebrated how much fun 

maths can by having a morning of 

playing board and card games. The 

children had to read and follow 

instructions, use their 

communication skills, use their 

problem solving skills, practise 

their calculation skills and develop 

their resilience, whilst embarking 

on a little ‘healthy’ competition 

between friends.  

They also enjoyed solving Buddy’s 

Challenge and sharing some maths-

based stories before home time.  



INVOLVED 

Everyone in school got involved and the All Saints’ Team made an 

amazing effort with their digit fancy dress!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you Mrs Homes 

for your super number-

based nursery rhyme 

quiz!  

Fabulously colourful 

number bunting Mrs 

Akinsanya!  

Look at Mrs Lavery’s amazing counting 

apron! I think the rest of the staff may 

be placing orders for your next Number 

Day!  

Year 5 

One of our Reception children 

celebrated her 5th birthday 

on Number Day! 

Year 2 



INSPIRE 

This year’s Number Day was inspired by the 

NSPCC and the vital job that they do at 

supporting and keeping children safe. 

The children learnt how it is really important to speak out to a trusted adult or 

grown up if they are ever worried, upset or need to talk. We talked about Childline, 

and how it is open 24 hours a day, 365 days a year, to listen to children and young 

people, whatever their worry, whenever they need help or have a problem they feel 

they can’t talk to anyone else about. 

 

In total, All Saints’ raised over £120 to donate to NSPCC, a great effort in the 

current circumstances!  

 

 

   

Some of the children in school took part in the 

Buddy’s Challenge from the NSPCC. They had to 

solve clues to find the pieces of key hidden around 

the classroom to let Buddy through the magic door.  


